
 

 

 

 

 

 

The leaves are changing colour and fall is approaching. It’s the perfect time to harvest feedback on 
municipal projects happening across the region.  

Thank you to everyone who came to visit the Municipal booth at the Fall Show and Artisan Market from 
September 23 - 25. You asked questions for Mayor Bowman, you signed up for construction updates to get 
entered to win an e-scooter, and you enjoyed some delicious coffee from Wood Buffalo Coffee Company. 

You also had a chance to see the Wayfinding sign prototypes – and many of you told us that you’ve also 
seen the prototypes out in the community – you reached out to us to talk about Reach 6 permanent flood 
mitigation, and much more. Thank you for making the Trade Show a huge success.  

Keep an eye out for us in October as we continue to take part in rural community gatherings and be sure 
to stop by one of the Community Coffee Chats we’ll be hosting in Fort McMurray. Subscribe to Participate 
Wood Buffalo for email notifications and get updates about the projects that matter to you. 

Ongoing Engagements 
Community Coffee Chats 
This fall we will be bringing the Community Coffee Chats indoors to community 
centres throughout Fort McMurray. Click here for the full details and schedule. 
 
 
Draper Engagement Series 
Conversations continue with Draper residents about the projects that 
are important to the community. We’re planning a fall engagement 
session for late October to be hosted at Jubilee Centre (9909 Franklin 
Ave). Get updates about the event sent straight to your email by 
subscribing here. 
 
Flood Mitigation – Reach 6  
Reach 6 permanent flood mitigation runs from Riedel Street to 
Longboat Landing. What are your priorities for flood mitigation for this 
area? Click here to participate online and check out the design options 
for the project. Share your feedback until October 16. 
 
Wayfinding Phase 2 
Have you seen the wayfinding prototypes downtown Fort McMurray? 
Proposed signs have been designed in various sign types and we are 
seeking community feedback visit rmwb.ca/wayfinding until October 9. 
 
2022 Construction Season  
There’s only a few weeks left to enter to win an e-scooter or one of 
three $100 Gift Cards from the Chamber of Commerce’s 
Love.Shop.Local program. Subscribe for construction updates before 
October 21 at rmwb.ca/construction and stay ahead of the curb on 
construction. 

 

Recently Completed 
Thank you for taking the time to share your thoughts on how we can make Fort McMurray Wood Buffalo 
an even greater place to call home.  Stay tuned as we wrap up more projects and share with you what we 
have heard.  
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